
 MINUTES OF CONWAY HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
CITY OF CONWAY, AR 

JUNE 28, 2021 
 

 
The regular meeting of the Conway Historic District Commission was held on Monday, June 28, 2021 in the City 
Council Chambers at City Hall. The following members were present and acting: Steve Hurd, Emily Walter, 
Margaret West, Marie Cason, Shane Lind, and Shelby Fiegel. Liz Hamilton was absent 
 
May meeting minutes were approved 5-0 on a motion made by Emily Walter and seconded by Shane Lind, 
without the chairman voting. 
 
 

I. PUBLIC HEARINGS- ROBINSON HISTORIC DISTRICT 
     A. 815 Mitchell Street (Porch Railing Addition) 

Mike Argo (applicant/owner) is proposing to add a metal railing to his porch at 815 Mitchell Street. The railing 
will encompass the porch and go down the stairs to end in a gate. The commission discussed and it was shared 
that metal is an appropriate material for this railing. 
 
Shelby Fiegel motioned to approve, and Emily Walter seconded. The motion passed 5-0, without the chairman 
voting. 
 

II. APPROVED – MARKHAM STREET NEIGHBORHOOD SPECIFIC PLAN 
        A. 1219 Front Street – Addition and Exterior Remodel 

 This request was approved administratively by the Planning Director in accordance with Section 4.3 of the 
 Markham Street Neighborhood – Specific Plan. 
 

III. Other Discussion 
        A.  James Walden shared the Tiny Toads public art marketing pamphlet. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A motion to adjourn, made by Shelby Fiegel and seconded by Emily Walter, was approved unanimously. 

 


